STATE OF ALASKA RFP 2019-0700-4017
AMENDMENT NUMBER 1

Department of Labor and Workforce Development
Division of Administrative Services
P.O. Box 111149
Juneau, AK 99811-1149

THIS IS NOT AN ORDER DATE AMENDMENT ISSUED: September 10, 2018

RFP TITLE: .NET Systems Support

RFP OPENING DATE AND TIME: 2:00 pm Alaska Time September 28, 2018

This amendment is for informational purposes only and need not be returned to the State.

1. Revision — Section 1.03 should be revised to read “Proposals must be received no later than 2:00 PM prevailing
Alaska time on September 28, 2018.”

In response to questions from prospective vendors, I have the following responses.

Question 1: Can companies from outside the USA submit proposals for this?

Response 1: Per Section 3.08, all staff involved in this contract must be USA citizens and USA based.
Question 2: Does the vendor need to come to Juneau for meetings?

Response 2: Per Section 3.07, the work is to be performed at our offices located in Juneau, Alaska.

Question 3: Can the tasks related to the RFP be performed outside the USA?

Response 3: See answer above.
Question 4: Can the proposals be submitted via email?
Response 4: Yes, proposals may be submitted prior to the deadline to brad.waldron@alaska.gov

Brad Waldron
Procurement Officer
Phone: (907) 465-4204
FAX: (907)465-2107
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